
 
 
 

 

MALTA INSTITUTE OF PROFESSIONAL PHOTOGRAPHY IS LICENSED AS A FURTHER EDUCATION 

INSTITUTE 

 

The Malta Institute of Professional Photography, MIPP is officially licensed, by the National Commission 
for Further and Higher Education (NCFHE), as a Further Education Institution. The NCFHE has also 
approved and accredited an MIPP course in Photography, which was held for the first time in 2015. This 
academic course, which is titled the 'MIPP Award in Still Photography', consists of four learning Modules 
with a total of 100 hours of tuition.  
 
This award, which conforms to all the stringent conditions laid out by the NCFHE, leads the successful 
participant to a Level 3 certificate in Photography. This accredited course conforms to the Malta 
Qualifications Framework and the European Qualifications Framework.  
 
The Award is open to all persons over eighteen years of age at the date of commencement of the course. 
The course is aimed at all those who are interested in improving and boosting their knowledge and 
competencies in photography in order to gain a recognized, valid vocational qualification. Persons who 
wish to apply need only provide their secondary school leaving certificates and a digital portfolio of their 
work in order for the MIPP to gauge their suitability for the course.  
 
The course is geared towards teaching learners, in a complete and comprehensive manner, through the 
right balance of technical lectures, hands on workshops, real life scenarios, inspiration, and a wide range 
of skills needed in today's competitive world. At the end of this course, the successful learner would be 
equipped to confidently tackle most of the photographic genres necessary to conduct photography to a 
good professional standard.  
 
This Award in Still Photography is made up of 56 tutor contact hours, 4 assessment hours and 40 self-
study hours. It is conducted in English, is on a part-time basis and held mainly during evenings. The 
course is usually run between the months of February and July of each year. In order that the learners 
have the best possible tuition and facilities, the course will only take on a limited number of participants 
so that more personalized attention can be given. The course also makes use of the already established 
and respected MIPP Qualifications and, at the conclusion learners will need to submit a final 
photographic project. Naturally, learners will be mentored towards achieving this level during the same 
course.  
 
All electronic correspondence is to be addressed to courses@mipp-malta.com.  
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